
06th July 2018 
 

Notification for all Wind GBI Claimants 
 
 

 

IREDA is implementing Expenditure, Advance and Transfer (EAT) 
module of Public Finance Monitoring System. In this regard, all Wind 
GBI Claimants are requested to provide the Vendor Details for each 
project registered under GBI scheme of MNRE in prescribed format for 
release of Generation Based Incentive. The vendor detail should be sent 
to email id: omprakash@ireda.in 

 

In case of any discrepancy, IREDA shall not be responsible for release 
of GBI. 

 


